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• �Face coverings are required for all
patients and visitors in any public places.

• �Visitors must wear their face coverings
at all times when in patient rooms, even
when in the room with only the patient.

• �Please see the HPH visitor policy and
face covering guidelines for more
details.

https://rebrand.ly/hph_visitor-policy
https://rebrand.ly/hph_visitor-policy

